
 

 

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE 

ADDED  STARTER AGENDA 

MEETING NO. 5 
 

 

 

Date of Meeting: Wednesday, May 23, 2001   Enquiry: Betty Bushe 

Time:   1:30 p.m.     Committee Secretary 

Location:  Committee Room No. 4    (416) 396-7088 

   City Hall, 2nd Floor    bushe@city.toronto.on.ca  

    

 

 
             

COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS 

 

 

18. RESTRICTING MOTOR TRAFFIC TO DOWNTOWN STREETS IN 

YORKVILLE, KENSINGTON MARKET AND A SECTION OF CHINATOWN 

IN ORDER TO FACILITATE PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLING TRAFFIC. 

 

Ms. Lela Gary, Air Pollution Coalition of Ontario (APCO) 

(May 21, 2001) 

 

Providing correspondence from Ms. Lela Gary, Air Pollution Coalition of Ontario 

(APCO) requesting the support of the Toronto Pedestrian Committee on a deputation she 

intends to make to the Downtown Community Council meeting scheduled to be held on 

June 12, 2001, on restricting motor traffic to downtown streets in Yorkville, Kensington 

Market and a section of Chinatown, in order to facilitate pedestrian and cycling traffic, 

based on recommended strategies presented by the Transit Advisory Committee. 

 

 

19.  APPOINTMENT TO THE TORONTO CYCLING COMMITTEE. 

 

 Ms. Rhona Swarbrick, Chair 

  

Request from Ms. Rhona Swarbrick regarding Appointment to the Toronto Cycling 

Committee. 

 

 


